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University District Public Development Authority (UDPDA) Minutes  
Tuesday, December 6, 2022, from 4:30 PM – 4:46 PM, In-Person at WSU Health Sciences 
Spokane, SAC 5th Floor Conference Room and via Zoom 
 
Board Members Present: Steve MacDonald, Lindsey Myhre, Katy Sheehan, Juliet Sinisterra 
Board Members Absent: Breean Beggs, Bill Bouten, Commissioner Mary Kuney,  

 
Call to Order and Administrative Actions 
Myhre called the meeting to order at 4:30 PM and thanked the WSU Health 
Sciences Spokane team for hosting. Myhre asked for a MOTION to approve the 
UDPDA financials as of October 31, 2022, and September 7, 2022, UDPDA board 
meeting minutes (MacDonald), and second (Sheehan), and passed 
unanimously. Myhre noted that the UDPDA meeting will precede the UDDA 
meeting in 2023. 
 
2022 Scorecard 
Sinisterra referred to the 2022 Scorecard wrap-up highlighting a few 2022 
accomplishments such as completing the TOD Study, convening the five Task 
Forces, initiating the Urban Market Analysis Study, releasing the 400-Block RFP, 
commencing feasibility work for the 201 W Main Ave property, moving offices 
and securing tenant, etc. 

 
2023 Proposed Budget  
Sinisterra reviewed the 2023 UDPDA Proposed Budget in the advance 
materials. She noted that the Department of Revenue (DOR) is still working on 
the sales tax reconciliation and that data is needed to finalize the budget. 
On the expense side, Sinisterra noted the Economic Development line item 
and the UDPDA/UDDA Services Agreement monthly contribution. That 
amount fluctuates to accommodate a zero-based UDDA budget. The 
Property Development line item includes 201 W Main Ave operating and 
potential TI costs. Myhre said the UDPDA hopes to fund the SCIP account 
quarterly if possible. She also stated that budget items could be reallocated, 
or the budget could be amended by vote should new priorities arise. Myhre 
asked for MOTION to approve 2023 Proposed UDPDA Budget (MacDonald), 
seconded (Sheehan), and passed unanimously. 

 
2023 Scorecard 
Sinisterra reviewed the draft 2023 Work Plan Scorecard in the advance packet. 
She described proposed tasks in four key areas: Community Development, 
Economic and Asset Development, Property and Infrastructure Development, 
and Marketing and Communications.  
 
Development Committee (DC) Update 

• 400-Block: Sinisterra reported that one proposal (representing a diverse 
and highly experienced team) was received for the 400-Block 
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opportunity, and that once the DOR data is in, the UDPDA will be in a 
more informed position to respond to the proposal’s terms. She also 
noted that SCC Culinary Institute has expressed interest in being 
considered during feasibility planning. 

• Spokane Art School: This group plans to lease 503 E 2nd Ave in March 
2023. They are interested in a possible public/private partnership around 
TI for a public gallery/event space. 

• Hoopfest: Organizers reached out about the possibility of a recreation 
center in the UD to include indoor and outdoor basketball courts. 

• 201 W Main Ave: Space is vacant with Kiemle Hagood handling property 
management. Poised to execute a one-year parking rental contract with 
Reef Parking, estimated $2K/month income. 

 
Myhre asked for any public comment, and hearing none she adjourned the 
meeting at 4:46 PM. 

 
_______________________________________        ______________________  
Lindsey Myhre (in secretary’s absence)         Date 

02/08/2023
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